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17th November 2023

Dear Parents,

Re: Reception Chromebooks

In order to ensure that we are following the latest guidelines on Filtering and Monitoring, we have taken the 

decision to keep all Chromebooks in school. This will be consistent with the current practice across the school 

and will not impact your child’s access to the curriculum.

Please can you return your child’s Chromebook to your class teacher by Friday 1st December 2023. The children 

will still have access to them whilst in school.

Yours sincerely,

Alexia Hilas

Early Years Assistant Headteacher 


